MINUTES
FEBRUARY 24, 2020
MONTEAGLE CITY COUNCIL

PRESENT: MAYOR, DAVID SAMPLEY
VICE MAYOR, TONY GILLIAM
KENNETH GIPSON
BECKY BYERS
JESSICA BLALOCK

The regular monthly meeting of the Monteagle City Council was
called to order at 6:00 pm by Mayor Sampley. Following the prayer
and the pledge of allegiance a motion was made by Vice Mayor, Tony
Gilliam to approve the minutes of January 27, 2020. Alderman Gipson
seconded the motion and it passed 4/0 with the Mayor not voting.

POLICE DEPARTMENT -- Chief Jack Hill gave the council a copy of
his report. Chief Hill went to the General Surplus to look for a police
vehicle but they did not have what he needed at this time. He
however picked up a 2013 Tahoe for the Utility department. This will
be used as an Administrative Vehicle and will stay at City Hall. The
cost is $16,500. After discussion Vice Mayor Gilliam made a motion to
approve this purchase. Alderman Gipson seconded the motion and it
passed 4/0 with the Mayor not voting.

FIRE DEPARTMENT - Chief Geron Brewer and Assistant Chief
Mathew Underhill were present and assured the citizens that they are
covered 100%. They have 10 firemen and they are all certified.
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PARKS & REC. — The Easter Egg Hunt will be April 4, 2020 at 10
am.

UTILITY DEPARTMENT — Mr. John Condra was present and
reported that the roof at the water plant was finished. The water
plant operators have been painting and the lagoon is finished. They
are working on the heat and insulation at the city shop. Pot holes are
being worked on as weather permits.

Planning Commission — The next meeting will be March 3, 2020
at 5:00 pm at City Hall.

OLD BUSINESS

SECOND READING OF ORDINANCE 01-20 BUDGET AMENDMENT
Vice Mayor Gilliam made a motion to approve this ordinance on
second reading. Alderman Byers seconded the motion and it passed
4/0 with the Mayor not voting.

CITIZENS HEARING

The new roof at the Library will be started as weather permits.
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There being no other business the meeting adjourned at 6:16
pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Mayor, David Sampley City Recorder, Debbie Taylor




